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GOVERNOR’S NIGHT 
Governor’s night was a lot of fun. We had a great message from 

the District Governor Mark Landwehr. After his presentation 

Governor Mark presented membership awards to qualifying 

members. Lion President Craig presented Governor Mark a gift 

from our club and thanked him for coming to our meeting. Also 

in attendance was 2nd Vice District Governor Mary Lea Curtis. 

Thank you Lion Mary for coming to visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS 
St James students and Mr. Baumann were 

presented a donation for a pizza party for their 

help setting up tables and chairs for our breakfast. 

The St. James LWML were given a donation for 

all their help with putting on the breakfast. 

Presentations were made by Santa Breakfast 

chairman Lion Gary. 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS  

January 5th, with potluck meal. 

January 19th, with potluck meal. 

 

5M-7 MID-WINTER CONVENTION 
This year the convention is at the Kelly Inn in St. Cloud, the dates are January 27, 28, and 29th.  

Info on meals and rooms can be found on the 5M-7 website. 
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BREAKFBREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
The breakfast went well and we had a good turnout. Thank you to Lion Gary for chairing the event, and thank you to 

Lions Darren and Deb for making sure Santa and Mrs. Claus were able to be there for the kiddos! Santa had a box full 

of cool wooden toys to hand out that were provided by Lion Leroy Kronenberg from the Montrose Lions Club. 

 

MEAT RAFFLE 
The meat raffle is going strong at Troubles. Please come and help if you 

can. Try to arrive by 2:30 p.m. to help set up. Meat raffle starts at 3:00 p.m. 

every Saturday afternoon.  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are 

celebrating their birthdays in January: Tom Sullivan (2); Terry Thorson 

(19); Becky Frank (24). 

 

LINKS  

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                    

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 

Click the link below to subscribe to receive the 5M7Gram by email – 

https://5m7.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5508d8db2f8fa2e79810ebf0a&id=6e0038ed6a                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 

**QUESTION** 
Do you read the newsletter? Should we keep doing the newsletter? 

Let us know with a reply by either text to Lion Terry or a reply to this email. We will tally the results and decide how 

to proceed. 

 

ADDRESS 
If you get a new address, phone number, or email address, please let the secretary know so we can keep our records up 

to date. Also if you are getting a mailed copy of the newsletter and can get it by email, please let us know. It is quite 

expensive to send out hard copies, email saves the club money. Thanks for your cooperation. 
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